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Director i/c Pondicherry — 605 014
PU/DDE/DIR/2018 12-11-2018
Dear Student,

Seasons Greetings!

We congratulate you for having chosen the Directorate of Distance Education, Pondicherry
University to pursue courses under distance mode. In order to help you to gain the class room feel in terms
of face-to-face contact with the teachers, the Personal Contact Programme classes for PG Courses for the
Calendar Year 2017 and 2018, scheduled to be held on all the Saturdays and Sundays during the
period 18-11-2018 to 02-12-2018 at the following venues.

Si Name of the Venue Course(s) Dates & Timings
No Centre
Lecture Hall Complex-I M.COM 1&I1 year 18-11-2018 t0 02-12-2018
Near Science and Humanities 10.00 A.M. to 4.00 P.M.
Block, Pondicherry University-
Pondicherry (Entry from gate no. II)
MA English [&I1
Directorate of Distance Education | year, MA-Hindi T&IJ 1?6](;622 I,\i [?oofbl()z;,zg,:g
Pondicherry University Year, M.A-Sociology R
[ & 11 Year

You are requested to attend the classes at the centre opted by you. In case, the centre you opted is
not found in the above schedule, you are exempted from attending the Personal Contact Classes and the
Controller of Examinations will be informed accordingly. You need to write “Exempted” in the
appropriate column in the Examination application form which can be downloaded from our website
www.pondiuni.edu.in.

You are also requested to pay any “fee due” immediately, If not paid, you have to pay by means of a
Demand Draft drawn in favour of “The Finance Officer, Pondicherry University”, payable at Pondicherry,
before completion of PCP classes i.e, 02-12-2018

You are requested to bring your Identity Card issued by the Directorate on all the days of the
Personal Contact Programme. You have to be punctual and attend all the classes and are expected to
maintain discipline as per the rules of the Institution.

The last date for submission of the examination application form is 20-11-2018. You are requested
to visit our website regularly, for up-to-date information.

Wishing you all the best for your study plans.

Yours Sincerely
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(Prof. Sibnath Deb)



